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Letters to Worldnet Grace Ministries 

July, August, & September 2022 

 

 

The following letters refer to 

 Radio Italia’s May 31, 2022 interview 

 with Johnny Tatum 

 

L'analisi della chiesa romana è stata sistematica e convincente. 

 

 Sono lieto che tu non ti sia limitato alla critica. 

 

  Hai presentato la verità del vangelo che ho sentito per la prima volta. 

 

     Translation: 

 

The analysis of the Roman church was systematic and convincing. 

 

 I am glad that you did not limit yourself to criticism. 

 

  You presented the truth of the gospel which I heard for the first time. 

 

Milano, Italy 
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Grazie per la tua forte comprensione della Chiesa cattolica romana. 

 

 All'inizio è stato doloroso, ma ora è liberatorio. 

 

  Ho lasciato la Chiesa e ho abbracciato Gesù.  

 

 

    Translation: 

 

Thank you for your forceful insights into the Roman Catholic Church. 

 

 It was painful at first, but now it is freeing. 

 

  I have left the church and have embraced Jesus. 

 

Roma, Italy 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Spero che offriate qualche trasmissione in italiano 

 

 sulla vostra pagina web e su  YouTube ! 

 

   Translation: 

 

I hope that you will be presenting some broadcasts in Italian 

 

  on your web site and your YouTube channel ! 

 

Roma, Italy 
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The media appearances led me to discover the magnificent Bible origin series. 

 

  After the second study I realized the identity of the professor. 

 

I appreciate that he has brought to light the activity of the committees 

 

     from a perspective that only he would probably have. 

There was a towering figure in the late 18
th
 and early 19

th
 century 

   named Major Howell Tatum. 

 

He was an engineer who spoke several languages and was a Greek scholar.  

   His ancestors still live in Normandy. 

 

    I have to believe that this professor is of the same family. 

Le Havre, France 

 

 

 

UBS Greek New Testament Committee: (L-R) Klaus Junack (Aland`s assistant), 
 Matthew Black, Bruce Metzger, Allen Wikgren, Kurt Aland, & Carlo Maria Martini 

 Institute for NT Textual Research, c. 1980 

 


